[image: image1.png]


                 



              Ron Kellenbenz

Parts Director



Direct: 954-781-9800 Ext 4163



Fax: 954-781-9623
Ronk@fordofpompano.com
____________________________________________________________________________________


To Whom It May Concern:
I am writing this letter of recommendation for Ray Cook. Ray has been an employee here for about 3 years, and has earned a great deal of respect from myself and the other employees. He is a team player with good attitude and has a vast knowledge of Ford parts and its procedures. Ray is eligible for re-hire.
Sincerely,
Ronald Kellenbenz
